Sitemaker1.com Newsletter number 13 – Sept 2004
A  late Summer
Hi all - A late Summer means that we’re still busy up here on the island. We now have a new employee, James, who is a specialist in search engines & links, so do email him with any questions.   I have also put some issues below that you might want to take into account with your future website/internet business. 

Faster download

If your connection is slow, & that includes broadband, you might like to try this software. It makes surfing considerably quicker by downloading a slightly lower quality set of graphics (almost not noticeable by our eyes) & in return speeds it all up; plus by using a compression/decompression technique it also makes downloading faster. We’ve tried it for several days & have been impressed. Click on

http://www.onspeed.com/?MgM=bfejaibf
The importance of Google

As we’ve said before reciprocal links are the key to Google’s faster algorithms - the guidelines are simple 

· Keep less than 100 on a page

· Don’t use link farms

· Don’t use large businesses like “Hotels in Thailand”
· Don’t use web addresses that have a “?” in them

· Don’t use sites where your link will be more than 2 levels down

·  We have a bank of good links - if you’d like to use it please email us.
Monitoring Reciprocal Links - Are they still linking back to you?
It’s always difficult to know whether a reciprocal link is still being maintained, or whether it’s been removed, & hence you are not benefiting. We are putting together a service which can monitor reciprocal links but have not finalized the details. Do email James if you think you might be interested.
Windows XP - Service pack 2
If you have Windows XP you will probably have been contacted about service pack 2. Before you download ( all 110Mb) you might want to check out the Microsoft site & hold hard while they fix some of the problems. Have a look here ;-

http://support.microsoft.com/default.aspx?kbid=842242
Credit Cards
Please note that we can now take credit /debit cards

                                                            Best regards from Pat, Hazel & James
 
